VASA ORDER OF AMER™ ‘A
MONITOR LODGE No. . _d

Meets F* <t Friday of Month
Sons of _orway Hall, Darina
Avemue, North Sacramento

Yol. 2, No. 9

Novemt;e;'. 1978

Friday, November 3rd, Regular Meeting

Country Store - or Swedish Bazaar.
Bring your handwork and homebaked goods and
of course "pengar®" and get a head start on
your Christmas shopping. Fresh baked goods,
too, for those who can't await Christmasi

There will be formal initiation of new
menbers by Past District Master Arlie Veis
and his installation committee during the
regularly called Lodge meeting. Do come and
welcome our delightful new members.

Refreshments will be served by the past
chairmen of Monitor lodge.
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The following slate of officers was elected
at the October meeting for the 1979 term:

Chairman: Sue Bergman

Vice Chairman: Astrid Horyza

Secretary: Muriel Hjersman

Ass'te. Secretary: Norman Cedarquist

Treasurer: Don Johnson

Financial Secretary: Jon Veis

Assit, Finan., Secretary: Gerda Anderson

Cultural leader: Birgit Dillard

Chaplain: Helen Forsty

Master of Ceremonies: Linda Bogenstedt

Asg't, Master of Ceremon.: Lynn Lundberg

Immer Guard: Chluck Nelson

Outer Guard: Richard Forsty

Auditor (3 yrs.): Barbara Lutz

Trustee (3 yrs.): Al Bergman

Membership Committee: Lynn Lundberg,
Audrey Fales, Eva Allred

1979 Sweden Day Planning Delegates:
Arlie Veis and Sue Bergman
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Hey, you alll Thanks} The Smorgisbord was
a successil Tusen tack to those who donated
food or money, helped set up, or helped to
serve., It was lots of work by many people,
but it was worth it and should be contimued,
so says Iris Ostlund, who served as chalrman.
We are happy to ammounce that our Anna XK.
lewis was sufficiently recovered to attend
the affair—

Swedish Children's Club of Monitor will meet
the third Monday of each month at Billy
Mitchell Grammar School, Laurelwood Drive,
at 7:00 PM. Get your children and grand-
children involvedl For further information
call Berthell Nelson (Wé=pp98®) or Eugenie
Sholl (927-9612). 485-.9478

In Memoriam

Kemneth Alfred Vine
(January 1912 - Oct. 11, 1978)

Laid to rest Sacramento East Lawn
Greenback lane, Sacramento
Oct. 17, 1978

It was with shock and a sense of unreality
that we learned of the sudden passing of
Brother Ken in Honolulu on Oct. 11, 1978,
while he and Eleanor were on a special holi-
day with the George Uffens, Richard Forstys,
and Roland Ericksons.
Ken and Eleanor joined Monitor Lodge in
March, 1961. Throughout his almost eighteen
years of membership he has been a dedicated
worker, an enthusiastic supporter and a kind
friend to Monitor Lodge and all of its mem~
bers, and more than a few will remember
their first warm welcome into Monitor Lodge
in the hearty handshake and big smile of
Ken Vinec
Our deepest sympathies go out to Eleanor
and daughters Kathy Goldsberry, of Sacramento,
and Gayle Viale, of Philadelphia, in this
time of deep loss,
Ken was greatly loved and will be missed,
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After a brief illness, member Erick R.

Erickson died Oct 27. Erick was the brother
of our Secretary, Barbara Iutz, and they
joined Monitor Lodge at the same time.
Our sympathies go out to Erick's wife and
family, to Barbara and her sisters, and to
his father,
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Condolences to Helen Forsty at the recent
loss of ber brother-in-law and a nephew, with-
in a few weeks of one another,



